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                    VASANT VIHAR, NEW DELHI-57 
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TIS/ VV/ 2022-23/008                          April 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 

As we progress into the new session, we wish to inform you about a few important points: 

• You are requested to fill the Cyber Security Undertaking being sent to you. Please discuss the details of the form 
with your ward. The school has a very strict cyber policy and compliance with the same is mandatory. Please 
submit the Undertaking before Monday, 18 April 2022, 5:00 pm. The link for the same 
is: https://forms.gle/22zzcpcCZ6CeZ6dF9 

• The students have started getting the student edition of the newspaper w.e.f Tuesday, 12 April 2022. The charges 
for the same will be added to the July fee bill. 

• If your ward and/or somebody in the family is suffering from a cold, cough or fever, please do not send her/him to 
school. 

 
Shivani Gupta 
Sr. School Headmistress 
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